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Upcoming Events
Parent Social - Friday, June 14th
"The Arms Pub" 5:30 PM

Irvine PAC

irvine.pac43@gmail.com

2024/2025 Executive Team
President: Janae Walters
Vice President: Shawna Vincenzi
Secretary: Nosheen Raisi and Maggie Harder 
Treasurer: Pauline Hwang
DPAC: Michaela Ross and Alison Truelove
Member at large: Mariam B

Sub-Committees
Hot lunch: Pauline Hwang, Louise Farrell, Eleanor Tso
Movie Nights: TBD
Breakfast with Santa: TBD
Carnival Committee: TBD

Buddy Benches
Four purple buddy benches have been installed (2 at each playground). The primary purpose of
these benches is to be used by children that don't have anyone to play with as a way to
encourage other children to reach out and include them. 
This project was partially funded (50%) by Variety - the Children's Charity of BC. The PAC funded the
remaining 50%.

Thank you for an amazing year! We were able to accomplish so much and do some wonderful
activities for our children. It wouldn't have been possible without you and your support. 

Have an amazing summer and we look forward to the 2024/2025 school year.

Carnival
A big round of applause to the Carnival Committee for planning and executing another successful
carnival! Thank you Alison, Eleanor, Louise, Catherine, Tara, and Erin for all of your hard work and
teamwork! And to all the additional volunteers:  the carnival wouldn't have happened without you. 

Next year, we will need additional Carnival Committee members as 3 of the current members will be
focusing on Grade 5. Please email the PAC at irvine.pac43@gmail.com for more information.

It's so hard to believe that we only have 3 weeks left of school before summer break.


